
2017 BSA Troop 224 Scout Registration Due December 16 
The	yearly	BSA	registration	is	upon	us.	Fees	for	2017	are	$80	per	scout.	This	covers	BSA	
registration,	BSA	insurance,	Boy’s	Life	and	Troop	Operations	and	Gear.		Troop224	must	complete	
the	BSA	registration	and	pay	the	fees	for	all	Scouts	and	Leaders	in	January.	Without	registration	
Scouts	will	not	be	able	to	participate	in	meetings	&	outings	starting	in	February.	BSA	&	Troop	dues	
cannot	be	waived.			
				Special	arrangements	may	be	made	by	discussing	with	the	Scoutmaster	Andy	Moehl	or	
Committee	Chair	Jeff	Sipes.		If	helpful,	you	may	register	your	son	by	Dec.	16	and	pay	fees	in	January.	

	
Please	fill	in	completely	&	mail	with	a	check	payable	to	TROOP	224		

Mail	to:		Cam	Hubbard,	T224	Treasurer,	110	Crestview	Lane,	Oak	Ridge,	TN		37830	
Questions?	–	contact	Cam	at		Camden.hubbard@comast.net	or	865-804-5244	

	
	 SCOUT	INFORMATION	

SCOUT	Name	 	

Address	 	

Home/Parent	Phone		 	

Home/Parent	e-mail	 	

	 	

	 PARENT/GUARDIAN	#1	INFORMATION	

Name	 	

Relationship	 	

Address	 	

Home	Phone		 	

Cell	Phone		 	

Work	Phone		 	

e-Mail		 	

	 PARENT/GUARDIAN	#2	INFORMATION	

Name	 	

Relationship	 	

Address	 	

Home	Phone		 	

Cell	Phone		 	

Work	Phone		 	

e-Mail		 	

	
Troop	Use	Only:			 Check	#	___________					Amount	$_____________						Cash		$____________									

Date	Received			_________________	 By	_______________________	


